BOH05122022

The Hancock County Health Department in a special meeting through email reply all to discuss the fund allocation. The next regularly scheduled meeting not until June 7th, 2022, and needing a timely response.

Chair Plesa after several communications with the other board members moved to approve the \$22,757.80 be placed in the budget for an 8% across the board increase for the employees.

Those members included in the meeting were Chair Plesa, Vice Chair Nicole Glass, Anthony Palavis, Sam DeCapio and Sandy Haspel. Medical Director Dr Christopher Rhody, DO was included.

No objections were stated to the motion. The motion was carried and approved.

Respectfully submitted for Dr Chris Rhody, DO